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HB 2548 is an additional interference to the relationships of employers and 

employees. Eastern Oregon ranchers and their employees as well as the mining 

community have a generally mutual understanding of work ethic and what needs to 

be done to make both employer and employees successful.  

 

At Will Employment is necessary due to the fact that there are too many distractions 

to business in today’s Oregon atmosphere. There are too many individuals under the 

influence of drugs and alcohol, which means that employers must protect themselves 

from exposure to additional liability or business damage. 

 

Oregon‘s business community does not need more oversight by governmental 

agencies.  Free enterprise entities are supposed to be just that with few if any rules 

or regulations to deter the few bad players of our society. 


